Department of Veterinary Pathobiology



December 10, 2012

Muneer S. Al-Badrany, BVMS, MSc.PhD Professor, Surgery and Anaesthesia Department of Surgery & Theriogeniology College of Veterinary Medicine University of Mosul, Mosul, Iraq

Dear Dr. Al-Badrany,

I would like to thank you very much for your help in teaching the 'Advances in Veterinary Microbiology Laboratory'. The students and I enjoyed your class about surgical sutures and techniques. Definitely your instruction helped them in achieving skills which will help them in the future. Please consider yourself always welcomed to teach in this course.

Sincerely,

M. Tawfik Omran, MD, PhD

Clin. Asst. Professor

XC: Prof. Dr. Entasar R. Al-Kennany

Dean

College of Veterinary Medicine University of Mosul, Mosul, Iraq



4467 TAMU College Station, TX 77843-4467

Tel. 979.845.5941 Fax. 979.845.9231 http://vtpb-www.cvm.tamu.edu/